The Tri-Town EMS Board of Directors has a public hearing scheduled for December 13, 2017 at 3:30 PM
at the Pembroke Town Hall located at 311 Pembroke St. Pembroke NH to take public input in regards to
proposed Ambulance Service Fee increases/decreases. The proposed fees would take effect in January
of 2018. The proposed fee increases can be viewed at the following website link,
https://www.allenstownnh.gov/tri-town-ems-board-of-directors/agenda/tri-town-ems-board-of-
directors-35. Public input can be received in person or in writing on the date of the public hearing.



